
Thank you so much for including RRTC Nursing Students in the communications 

conference, it was awesome. When we returned to school the rooms were buzzing with 

“keepers and tools" Susanne left us with. I think it really has inspired them at a time they 

were feeling tired and a little bored with school.  
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